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February 10, 2001

To whom it may concern,

Re:  Section  5301 (Anti-Drug Abuse) Certification

This  letter is  to certify that neither the applicant nor any party to the application is
subject to a denial of Federal benefits, this includes FCC benefits, pursuant to
Section 5301 of Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. §§§§862 because of a
conviction for possession or distribution of controlled substance.

Yoshi Muraki
General Manager, Patient monitor R&D div.,
Fukuda Denshi Co., Ltd.


